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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/008300-2022 

Not applicable

Spares Support of 20mm KAA Ordinance and 20mm
GAMB01 Gun Mount

Ministry of Defence

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2022/S 000-008300
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-030347  
Published 28 March 2022, 2:36pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Ministry of Defence

Bristol

Email

Ela.Walford100@mod.gov.uk

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UK - United Kingdom

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://des.mod.uk/

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/008300-2022
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/008300-2022
mailto:Ela.Walford100@mod.gov.uk
https://des.mod.uk/
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Spares Support of 20mm KAA Ordinance and 20mm GAMB01 Gun Mount

Reference number

702511451

II.1.2) Main CPV code

35321300 - Machine guns

II.1.3) Type of contract

Supplies

II.1.4) Short description

Supply of Spares Support of 20mm KAA Ordinance and 20mm GAMB01 Gun Mount

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2021/S 000-031696

/Notice/031696-2021
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1) Information to be changed or added

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

All

Read

Text

Following on from the Navy Command’s decision to commence a phased removal of the
20mm gun system capability from Royal Navy and Royal Fleet Auxiliary platforms
between April 2022 and March 2023 the Contracting Authority has taken the decision to
cancel this ITN. During the phased removal, it is intended to use spares harvested from
the removed systems to support the remaining population until the final Out of Service
Date of the system. Please note that we do not currently intend to commence any new
procurement process concerning these goods. Should this change, the Authority will
advertise future procurement opportunities accordingly.

VII.2) Other additional information

Following on from the Navy Command’s decision to commence a phased removal of the
20mm gun system capability from Royal Navy and Royal Fleet Auxiliary platforms
between April 2022 and March 2023 the Contracting Authority has taken the decision to
cancel this ITN. During the phased removal, it is intended to use spares harvested from
the removed systems to support the remaining population until the final Out of Service
Date of the system. Please note that we do not currently intend to commence any new
procurement process concerning these goods. Should this change, the Authority will
advertise future procurement opportunities accordingly.
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